
October 
Twelfth 
192p.

Rev. Dr. D.J. Fraser, 
Presbyterian College, 
HcTavish Street.

Deaj* Dr. Fraser: -
Lack of tine permits me to make only a brief acknowledgment of your 

letter of October 8th.
I fully agree with what you have 

written, and at the next meeting of the Board 
of Governors of this University, I intend to 
draw their attention to the fees now charged 
returns soldiers. It may be too much to hope 
that they will be excused from paying fees, 
but I think the least we can look forward to 
is that, in their case, the increased fees 
will not be made applicable.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


